

This Week's Data Whole School Attendance

97% - Satisfactory
Well done to Rowling,
Walliams and
Morpurgo who had an
attendance of 100%
and Rosen who had an
attendance of 99%.
They will get an extra
five minutes playtime.
Well done them!

We are counting up the Anlabees for this week but won't be announcing the winners until we have our first Celebration Assembly of the year next Friday.

Happy New Year!!!

On behalf of everybody at Anlaby Primary School I would like to wish you all a healthy and prosperous 2019.

If there is something you feel school can help with please ask.

East Riding of Yorkshire Council

Anlaby Primary School

'Ambitious, Proud, Successful'

NEWSLETTER 11th January 2019

This Week

Inkpen and Rosen have been making astronauts with moving parts using split pins, and building rockets in the construction area as they start their 'Space Pirates' topic.

Sharratt and Donaldson have started to investigate their new 'Dinosaurs' topic by investigating the different types of dinosaur and drawing some wonderful pictures.

Potter and Ahlberg have started reading the story of the 'Three Little Pigs' as they prepare to do some writing based around the book. In science they have started looking at materials and their properties as they prepare for their Street Detective topic.

Murphy and Dahl held a mini Olympics with a whole range of athletic competitions. They have developed their history and geography skills as they found where Ancient Greece was on map as they start their new topic 'The World of Myth and Legends.'

Morpurgo and Kinney have been designing, building and painting Roman shields and even had time to go outside to try different Roman shield formations.

Herge and Walliams have thrown themselves in to their 'Ancient Egypt' topic with enthusiasm. See over for more information on their memorable experience to start their topic.

Shakespeare and Rowling have started their new topic 'Hola Mexico' by looking at the Day of the Dead celebrations. They have used papier-mache to make their own masks and have designed some fantastic patterns for them.

Have a great weekend.



The Hive Out of School Club

We have had a busy first week back at The Hive. We have all worked together to plan some exciting clubs and activities for the year including gardening, chess, photography, knitting, baking and so much more

We have started our new table tennis competition to see which pair can keep the longest rally going. The highest so far is 72. Lara has helped to order a very exciting prize for our weekly winners.

We have also made masks, crowns, and discovered the classic game Pacman, written our own version of the Disney story 'Frozen' and experimented with making art using salt, glue and paint.

Don't forget to follow us on Facebook and Twitter by searching for The Hive Anlaby.

Miss Stanley

Lunch Menu W/C: 14th January 2019

Lasagne OR
Vegetable Lasagne
(V)
Garlic Bread
Mixed Vegetables
Baby Sweetcorn
--Chocolate Crackle

Milkshake

Fruit OR Yoghurt

Sausages OR Quorn Sausages (V) Yorkshire Pudding Roast Potatoes Carrots + Cauliflower

Chocolate Mousse Mandarins Fruit OR Yoghurt Chicken Wrap OR Quorn Wrap (V) Rice Peas + Sweetcorn

Iced Lemon Sponge + Custard Fruit OR Yoghurt Cottage Pie OR
Vegetable Cottage Pie
(V)
Broccoli
Carrots
Crusty Bread
Strawberry Ice Cream +
Fruit
Fruit OR Yoghurt

Chicken Nuggets OR Vegetable Nuggets (V) Chips Beans OR Peas

Chocolate Crunch + Pink Custard Fruit OR Yoghurt

View from the Classroom Floor

Hope you all had an amazing Christmas and a Happy New Year. We certainly did!!!

Are you all ready to learn? We are really excited to be back at school and learning something new every day. We have all started new topics so there should be lots of interesting things to learn.

If you are in Year 6 this term is very important for working hard towards your SATs. Remember to try your best, do a little revision often and do the very best you can.

Whatever year group you are in don't forget Mathletics is a wonderful and fun way to get some extra maths work in and Spellodrome can help you with your weekly spellings.

However, the most important homework you can do is to read something every night – practise makes perfect!

Olivia and Katie.

Date for your Diary

In order to try to give you as much notice as possible regarding events around school, this section will be dates for up-coming events. We may need to change events at times but will try to keep this to a minimum.

Thursday 17th January 2:45pm – Ahlberg Class Assembly

Thursday 24th January 2:45pm – Morpurgo Class Assembly

Thursday 31st January 2:45pm – Shakespeare Class Assembly

Friday 1st February – PTA Race Night

Tuesday 5th February – Lunch with the Hull FC players Thursday 7th February 2:45pm – Murphy Class Assembly

Thursday 14th February 2:45pm – Rowling Class Assembly

Friday 15th February – End of Half Term Monday 25th February – Children back to school

The Tomb of Tutankhamun!



Year 5 Memorable Experience

The Tomb of Tutankhamun!

The children in Year 5 arrived at school on Tuesday to find that Mrs Richards' classroom no longer existed. It was just the entrance to an ancient Egyptian tomb.

They had to crawl through a maze of tunnels in the dark to enter a room full of wonderful things!

Like Howard Carter and Lord Carnarvon they were amazed by what they found. The smells, sounds and interesting objects were all important to the experience.

They children then had a chance to work as archaeologists to find lost treasures, to draw and record them for future generations and to try and work out how the objects were used in the past.

They are all really inspired to investigate the Ancient Egyptians in even greater depth.

I would like Mr May to know...